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WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2020 10:10 AM
To: WIT.Committee
Subject: FW: Water Use & Development Plan

 
 
From: Marty Martins <mauimanokane@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2020 9:27 AM 
Subject: Water Use & Development Plan 
 

Please postpone the upcoming Water Use & Development Plan until the most-
affected communities, particularly Haʻikū, have been fully briefed and 
their thoughts seriously sought. 

As this plan is over 1200-pages, I suggest you enlist a neutral but 
knowledgeable person to explain the “nuts & bolts” of the plan and then 
gather their opinion.  Maybe someone from the new Dept. of Agriculture as 
long as they are neutral on the issue.  It might take two or more 
meetings. 

I have kalo farmers friends who reside and plant in that area who could be 
adversely impacted.  Likewise, while I don’t live there, I don't 
want our precious ag water resources being wasted to keep another golf 
course in Wailea green.  

Respectfully, 

Marty Martins 
Kīhei  


